
Abertay Historical Society event
Two centuries of appreciation and modification: 

What might the future hold for the Tay?

This  Wednesday  –  8th  January  –  from  2.15pm  to  3.30pm,  Professor  Rob
Duck, Emeritus Professor of Geography and Environmental Science, School of
Social Sciences at the University of Dundee, will deliver this address as
part of Abertay Historical Society’s contribution to the city’s afternoon
lecture series.

This talk will look at some of the impacts of human intervention at the River
Tay over the past 200 years and how climate change might affect sea levels.

The talk will take place in the D’Arcy Thompson Lecture Theatre in the Tower
Building at the University of Dundee, admission is £2 and all are welcome.

More information about Abertay Historical Society is available here.
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